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Inwood Community Bulle�n 

Inwood Community Bulletin 
Please call 753-4467 or email inwdcrcoff@alliancecom.net 

to submit items for the prayer bulletin by Wednesday morning 

The Inwood Community 

Bulletin is a newsletter 

meant to keep the 

community, churches, and 

the family of God 

connected. If you have a 

prayer request, an 

invitation to a community 

or church event, 

opportunities for volunteer 

and service projects, or 

updates and reminders to 

share please email your 

announcement to 

inwdcrcoff@alliancecom.net  
or call  753-4467. 

The Inwood Food 
Pantry continues to 
need supplies all  
year through. Our 
community has 
been incredible in 
giving!  If you are 
able to provide  any 
of the items below it 
would be 
appreciated! 
 
• Toilet paper, 

paper towels or 
kleenex 

• Dish soap, 
shampoo or 
cleaning 
supplies 

• Diapers/wipes 
• Feminine 

products/deodor
ant 

• Tooth 
brush/paste 

• Nonperishable 
food items 

 

Thank you for 
supporting our 
community 
members! 
Let’s work together 
to fill up the  
shelves again! 

ICS KINDERGARTEN ROUND UP:ICS KINDERGARTEN ROUND UP:ICS KINDERGARTEN ROUND UP:ICS KINDERGARTEN ROUND UP:            
    

Kindergarten Round Up will be held on  

Tuesday, March 24, 2020, Tuesday, March 24, 2020, Tuesday, March 24, 2020, Tuesday, March 24, 2020, from  

8:30 – 10:00 a.m. at Inwood Christian School. 

 We are eager to meet prospective kindergarten 

students and welcome them to ICS.  A parent 

meeting will be held while the prospective 

kindergarteners are involved in activities with 

Mrs. Folkerts and the current kindergarten 

students.  Students must be five years old by 

September 15, 2020, to be eligible to attend 

kindergarten.  Please call the school (712-753-

4541) with any questions. 

Inwood Kiwanis will be 

sponsoring the Inwood 
Community Fair and 
Inwood Museum 
Fundraiser on Thursday, April 
16, 2020 from 5:30—7 at the 
Inwood Community Center. We 
are looking for 
groups/clubs/organizations to 
participate by having a booth 
during our supper explaining 
your purpose and vision in our 
community. Please contact 
Becky Berentschot  
(605-759-0908) or 
beckyberentschot@gmail.com 
by March 26 if your group is 
interested in participating. 

How to be Eve  
in a Jezebel World 

 

Women’s Spring RetreatWomen’s Spring RetreatWomen’s Spring RetreatWomen’s Spring Retreat    
SaturdaySaturdaySaturdaySaturday————May 2, 2020May 2, 2020May 2, 2020May 2, 2020    

9 am to 12 pm9 am to 12 pm9 am to 12 pm9 am to 12 pm    
First Reformed Church, InwoodFirst Reformed Church, InwoodFirst Reformed Church, InwoodFirst Reformed Church, Inwood    

 

RSVP by April 27 with one of the following: 
*Sign up by mailboxes at Inwood First Reformed 
*Contact Dori Horstman (712-330-7966) 
*Find event on Facebook “Women’s First Spring 
Retreat” 

Announcement from Announcement from Announcement from Announcement from     
Fellowship Village:Fellowship Village:Fellowship Village:Fellowship Village:    

Fellowship Village is restricting visitors 
at this time as a precaution due to 
COVID-19 and guidance given by the 
CDC and Sanford Health 


